
We have been learning 
about…

6th May 2024



This week we began our new core text- Errol’s garden.  We have been 
thinking about how seeds grow into plants.

We planted seeds in plastic bags so that we could see how they sprouted and grew stems and 
roots



What did you think the seeds were going 
to grow into?



We drew 
pictures 
of the 
plants we 
thought 
might 
grow.



We had another birthday this week!



Miss Carol helped us to print our own flower gardens! Which flowers did you use?



What did you use to print the stem, flower and leaves?



What else have you been up to?





Lots of us 
went 
minibeast 
hunting 
this week!










